OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF COUNCIL
~ ALCOHOLIC BEVERA(GE LICENSE HEARING
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Zaid Abdallah for »ack’s Quick Stop, LLC t/a Zack’s, requesting
becr and wine (package) license at 2701 Ogeechiec Road, which is located between Ross Road
and Kilowatt Drive in District 5. The applicani plans to operate as a convenience store. (New
request/location/owner), will be heard at the mezting of City Council at 2:00 pm, Thursday, May
25, 2017 in the Council Chambers, second floor of City Hall.

Anyone objecting to the issuance of this license may appear at that time and be heard.
City of Savannah

Dyanne C. Reese
Clerk of Council

SAVANNAH MORNING NEWS
SPECIAL NOTICE COLUMN

Please insert the above notice in the SPECIAL NOTICE column of the Savannah Morning
News: Tuesday, May 16. 2017.

Plcase let the City’s Purchasing Department havi: two copies of the affidavit of publication.

OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF COUNCIL

Legal notice emailed to Purchasing to be forwaitled to Savannah Morning News:
Monday, May 15. 2017.
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Amelia Dempse

N T e A e et e S
RS Amelia Dempsey
Srrts Tuesday, May 16, 201.7 9:1z AM
e ‘carmelitamaynard @att.net
Subiect: Alcohol Beverage Notificaticn - Zack's Quick Stop - 2701 Ogeechee Road
/*\f‘.‘.achments: AlcoholBeverageHearingCarinJacksonrPark-Zacks5252017 .docx

|
Gooc morning Ms. Maynard:

e attached Public Hearing is provided as a courtesy to advisz you on an application for a new, renewal or transfer of
an alccholic beverage license in your neighborhood. The applicant’s name and the address of the establishment appear
~n 11e public notice, as well as the date of the public hearing before City Council. If you have any concerns regarding
+1s establishment and would like an opportunity to share your concerns with the owners, please call the City of
Savannah at (912) 651-3685.

When in receipt of this e-mail, please e-mail me a return not2 with the word “Received”. This will assure us that you are
in receipt of this notice. Thank you.



